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This hearing is open to the public. All times indicated on the agenda are approximate. Three or 

more Councilmembers may also attend this hearing, during which the items listed herein will 

be discussed.

CALL TO ORDER

NEW LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS

LLA 2018-003 Location Change:  The Fowl Line

Note

Hearing Officer Richard McManus called the hearing to order at 1:00 pm.

McManus entered the application into the record and swore in Roger Hurst.

Hurst stated that he has been in Castle Rock for 11 years with no violations.  He 

sold the building he was in previously and is purchasing the Plum Creek Club 

House to relocate into.  

No public was present.  McManus closed the public hearing.

McManus read his findings and granted the relocation of the Fowl Line.

The Hearing was adjourned at 1:05 pm.

ADJOURN

Submitted by:

_________________________________________

Lisa Anderson, Town Clerk

http://castlerock-co.legistar.com/gateway.aspx?m=l&id=/matter.aspx?key=3575

